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LIFE STEAM project was presented to the public for the first time at 
Ecomondo, the international fair for environmental sustainability and 
the circular economy. The event was held in Rimini from 5 to 8 
November, and was a great opportunity to present the project to the 
thousands of visitors who attend the fair every year. 

In conjunction with the fair, LIFE STEAM was presented in 
Brussels at the LIFE Welcome Meeting organized by the 
Executive Agency for Small and Medium Enterprises of the 
European Commission (EASME). The event was an excellent 
opportunity to get to know the other interesting projects from all 
over Europe that have joined the LIFE programme.

Just two months after its launch, LIFE STEAM is already present on the 
web on multiple channels: Facebook, Linkedin, Twitter and the following link 
www.lifesteam.eu

The LIFE STEAM project has 
received funding from the 

LIFE Programme of the 
European Union.

If you don't want to receive our newsletter, you can unsubscribe at any time by clicking  here. 
Any communication or publication that relates to the project, made by the beneficiaries jointly or individually in any form and using any means, reflects only the author’s view and the EC is not responsible for any use that may be made of the information it contains.

Follow us to stay updated!

http://www.lifesteam.eu/
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